Gary T. Murata, M.D. Alpine Orthopaedic Medical Group 2488 N. California St. Stockton, CA 95204

COPY

Dear Gary T. Murata, M.D.:

Greetings and salutations. Enclosed with this letter please find the most recent Dr. Tabaddor supplemental report (dated April 17, 2014). I've also enclosed my February 2014 letter to him asking him specific questions and the prior QME reports.

Please review these and comment on his report as a whole and on his four numbered responses on page 11, especially as they relate to the questions that I posed to him. Please feel free to add in any insights that I may have missed. Thank you for doing this and do bill AIMS for your professional services.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson 2 N. Avena Avenue Lodi, CA 95240